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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 26, 1974

*1  The Honorable Frank Powell
Sheriff
Richard County
1400 Huger Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Sheriff:
Thank you for your letter of March 22 inquiring if the extension of municipal boundaries by annexation so as to effect
the composition of voting wards in the newly annexed area is a procedure which would be required to be submitted to
the United States Department of Justice under the Voting Rights Act of 1964.

In my opinion, such a procedure would be required to be submitted.

If there is any assistance I may render in this matter, please call upon me.

With best wishes,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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